
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s Gospel 
reminds us that Jesus is 

the great King of  the 
universe. 

 

Monday’s assembly 
reflected on how 

through His Kingship, 
He unifies nations, heals 
His people, defeats the 

enemy and leads His 
people to join Him in 

glory. 
 

Every class had the opportunity to go to the cinema 

as part of the ‘Into Film Festival’. 

As you can see they thoroughly enjoyed their visits! 



 

Nativity tickets will be 
ready to buy on the IRIS 

parentmail app from 
Monday 11am. They will 
be available to purchase 

in batches of  2 per 
family. 

 

There will be 2 options to 
choose from: 

 

AM performance 9.45am 
(Last entry 9.40am) 

 

PM performance 2.30pm 
(Last entry 2.25pm) 

 
 

You will be able to pay 
via the app and can pick 
up the tickets from the 
office from Tuesday! 

If you have changed ANY of your personal/contact details such as 
address or phone number you must let the office know! 

If your 

child is on 

packed 

lunch and 

they 

would like 

Christmas 

Dinner, 

please let 

the office 

know! 

Year 6 – 
Old Kent Road Fire 

Station 

Nursery 
Canada Water Library 

For the little ones under 3  

Fr Azad invites you to…  


